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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers

From:
Denise Daley, Welfare Transition Program Administrator

Date:
December 20, 2004

CC:
Garnet C. Esters, Director Workforce Business Operations


Contract Managers


11th Judicial Circuit Court

Re:
Domestic Violence Services

Please be advised that the interagency agreement for domestic violence services between the 11th Judicial Circuit Court and South Florida Workforce Board is being terminated effective 12:01 a.m. January 03, 2005.  

The DVIU will continue to provide domestic violence services to the general public and career advisors may continue to make referrals.  However referrals after December 30th will no longer receive priority as Welfare Transition customers.   Customers may be referred to any of the following DVIU locations:

· North Dade Justice Center


15555 Biscayne Boulevard


(305) 354-8736

· South Dade Government Center


10710 S.W. 211 Street


(305) 252-5870

· Courthouse Center


175 N.W. 1st Avenue


(305) 349-5888

· Hialeah District Court

11 East 6th Street

(305) 520-4031

One Stop Career Centers are also encouraged to access and work closely with other community resources to ensure assistance is provided to victims of domestic violence.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (305) 954-7615 ext. 233.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.


